
Response2Route and Newbridge Matters have submitted village green applications to
protect three  areas of land both from the proposed BRT and from future developments.
The applications have now been published and we need the public to send in letters of
support. 
The  three applications are as follows: 
‘Land to the rear of 25-48  Rudmore Park and known as The Lane at Rudmore Park’
(reference TVG10/2).  
‘Land to the rear of 77-123  Newbridge Road and known as The Track at Kaynton Mead’
(reference TVG10/1). 
‘Land predominantly to the  northeast of Newbridge Park and Ride and known as
Newbridge Meadows in  Newbridge, Bath’. (reference TVG10/3)  
Letters of support will  really help us to obtain Village Green status - particularly as we
know the Council will object. You do not need to have used the proposed Village Green
areas for recreation yourself, but can still write in to say you support the applications. The
more letters of support sent in, the more likely the  chances of preserving this green space
for future generations.  
If any one of  these three applications is successful, it will be ILLEGAL to build or develop
on the land in question, which will effectively stop the BRT route  completely.  
Letters of support should be sent  to: 
Graeme Stark 
Bath and Northeast Somerset  Council 
Riverside, 
Temple Street 
Keynsham 
BA31 1LA 


